

Namaskar 9 May, 2020

Dear Parents

Education is an investment and not an expense. No matter how challenging is the environment, education must not stop. With this zeal, the Bal Bharati Fraternity commenced the session 2020- 2021 for the students of class Pre Primary from 1 April, 2020. In this Pandemic time, Divided we stay to be safe and united we stand in our pursuit of knowledge. BBPS, Rohini with the help of technology has been steadfast in its commitment to education. We have been reaching you through structured worksheets and scheduled WhatsApp video calls. We wish to nurture our relationship through a Virtual Parent Teacher Meeting for class Pre Primary from 11 May'20 to 15 May'20 as per the time schedule which is attached herewith. It is an attempt to partake the benefits of technology to maintain the warmth and care of human connect.

We request you to get connected to the class teacher and share your response to her feedback questions. Following the Q & A by the teacher, you are requested to give suggestions or raise concerns, if any. The teacher will be manually recording your response for onward discussion and improvement. Seeking your cooperation in making this endeavor a success.

Wishing you safety and good health.

Regards

Geeta Gangwani Principal